
We would like to thank you for the positive and constructive feedback. Below we 
addressed each specific issue and the manuscript has been updated accordingly. 
 

 (1) Line 132 of your revised manuscript, please provide some references for the 
sentence “Based on the filed survey of geomorphology and geology, the catchment 
can be divided into two parts”. 
  
Thanks for this comment. A references was added. 
 

 
 

(2) Since your article focuses on the Maqu catchment, Tibetan Plateau, I strongly 
recommend that you submit a copy of the data to the National Tibetan Plateau/Third 
Pole Environment Data Center (https://data.tpdc.ac.cn/en/), which specializes in 
collecting, integrating, and publishing geoscientific data on and surrounding the 
Tibetan Plateau. This will help expand the impact of your valuable scientific dataset 
and the results of this paper. 
 
Thanks a lot for this suggestion. The data is now available at the National Tibetan 

Plateau/Third Pole Environment Data Center. 

 

 

 

 


